TO:  Committee on Curriculum and Instruction
FROM: CCI Arts & Humanities 1 Subcommittee Carolina Gill, Chair
RE: Conversion Proposal for the BA in Art, and the Art Studio Minor
Dear Professor Krissek:
The Arts & Humanities 1 Subcommittee discussed the proposal for the BA in Art and the Arts Studio Minor on December 13th. The committee thought the BA in Art major had been well constructed but suggested a few minor changes, including:
· Change the wording in program learning goals (student-centered language)

· Consistency between curricular map and pacer form. (5th learning goal on curriculum map is not present on the first page of PACER)
· Adding a paragraph for the BA in the transition plan

· Minor clarification in the student advising sheets
The committee felt the minor was well structured, and had only a few suggestions, none substantive. One issue that was raised during the meeting was recently approved rule by CCI that 6 credits should be at 3000 level or above: How to reconcile this rule with the current course numbering of this minor? This is similar to what the Design Department is facing. Perhaps the programs could ask for exception that 2500 be considered 3000 level in the minors. The committee felt that perhaps this issue could to be raised again at CCI level.
The committee voted unanimously to recommend forwarding the major and minor for the next step in the approval process.

Sincerely,

Carolina Gill

A&H1 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Design

